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Cordova Times

"Everybody Loves Whales" film crew coming to
Barrow

By ALASKA NEWSPAPERS STAFF
Anchorage's Grace Olrun of the Casting Department is calling for Barrow Inupiat and non-Inupiat residents to register with her this weekend

to portray the many rescuers and reporters who went out to the ice to help free the whales or report on the story. Filming will occur on Oct.
29, 30 and 31.

Registration will take about five minutes, no audition is required - some paperwork and a photo. Grace will be at the Tuzzy Library Friday,
Oct. 22, from 1:30 to 5 pm and Saturday, Oct. 23, from noon to 5 p.m. to sign up adult residents. Filming on Saturday October 30 will last
approximately 10 to 12 hours with a hot catered lunch with fellow cast and crew at mid-day.

Come be part of the largest feature film to ever come to Alaska. Help us Alaskans show how robust and giving Barrow is. Please contact Grace
by email at cupikwarriorproductions@gmail.com to secure a part in the movie. Only 72 residents will be hired to be in the film, slots are filling
up fast.

Grace Olrun, Casting Dept. for "Everybody Loves Whales"
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